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Masses for the week:Masses for the week:Masses for the week:Masses for the week:    
Monday 21st  to Friday 25th  March 

Community Led Liturgy – Monday at 9.15am 

Mass – Tuesday & Thursday 9.15am 

Confirmation on Friday 25th March in Mullagh Church  

11am Annagh & Coore N.S. 

2pm Mullagh & Quilty N.S. 

No morning mass on Friday 25th March 
 

 

 

QUILTY CHURCH:  Saturday 19th March at 7.15pm 

Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion (Rosary at 

7.15pm)   
 

COORE CHURCH: Sunday 20th March at 9.30am 

Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion (Rosary at 

9.05am) 
 

MULLAGH CHURCH:  Sunday 20th March at 11am 

Special Intention 
 

QUILTY CHURCH:  Saturday 26th March at 7.15pm 

• Mae & Charlie Egan, Spanish Point 

• Harry Treacy 

• Joseph & Michael Burke 

• Una Cunningham, Salus 

• Michael Joe, Mary & JC Talty 
 

COORE CHURCH: Sunday 27th  March at 9.30am 

• Patrick & Ellen Sexton 

• The deceased members of the Haran family, 

Doolough 

• Dan Sexton, Doonogan Castle 

• Michael King, Killernan & deceased family 

members 

• Michael King, Chicago & formerly Killernan & 

deceased family members 

• Tommy McMahon 

• Carmel O’Looney 
 

MULLAGH CHURCH:  Sunday 27th  March at 11am 

Special Intention 
 

CHURCH ROTA 26th & 27th  March 

Quilty Church Sat at 7.15pm: 

Eucharistic Ministers – Rita Murphy & Michael Kelleher 

Reader – Cait Ni Loinsigh 
 

Coore Church at 9.30am: 

Eucharistic Ministers –  Catherine Sexton & Mary Nugent 

Reader – Emma Murray 

Reader for 3rd April – Blan Sexton 

Reader for 10th April – Patricia McCarthy 

Reader for 17th April Catherine Corry 

Reader for 24th April Emma Murray 
 

Mullagh Church at 11am: 

Eucharistic Ministers – Maureen O’Grady 

Reader – Ann Lynch 

Altar Servers: Group A 
 

 

GROUPED ANNIVERSARY MASSES IN OUR PARISH: 

Quilty Church Saturday 26th March at 7.15pm 

Coore Church Sunday 27th March at 9.30am 

Mullagh Church Sunday 3rd April at 11am 

Please book anniversary Mass through Parish Office 

085 1872212 or email:  office@kibparish.ie 
 

Legion of Mary: With the lifting of restrictions all are 

welcome to attend physically or to join online The Legion of 

Mary will be on at 7pm on this Tuesday and will be available to 

view on the webcam from Mullagh Church.  We would 

sincerely love for people to tune into these prayers by tuning 

into www.kibparish.ie/webcam 
 

Lenten Talks Series 2022 

Noticing God along the road with us 

• Tuesday 29th March at 7.30pm – Diarmuid O’Murchu – 

Adult Faith in 2022 

This online talk series is organised by the Críocha Callan Cluster and 

FCJ Spirituality House, Spanish Point 

Booking:  email info@fcjspiritualityhouse.ie or office@kibparish.ie to 

register.  Queries: KIB Parish office 085 1872212 / 

 FCJ House 087 4479115 
 

Trocaire Lenten Campaign 

The Trocaire Lenten Campaign begins on Ash Wednesday, this year 

Trocaire are focusing on Zimbabwe which is facing huge challenges 

due to Covid 19, climate change and flooding.  Our contributions can 

change lives.  €15 can buy shoes for a child 

€25 can buy soap and sanitation that can save people from disease 

€60 can buy food for a family of a month 

Trocaire boxes are available in the Church Porch.  Please remember 

the third world this Lent. 
 

WEDNESDAY ON THE WEB 

Please tune in on Wednesday night 23rd March at 8pm.  You are 

warmly welcome to log on for some great music.     

 www.miltownmalbayparish.ie/web-cam 
 

The Irish Red Cross Clare will hold a Church Gate Collection 

on Saturday 19th & Sunday 20th Quilty -Mullagh - Coore  

  All funds raised is for our Community Services. The Irish Red Cross 

Clare Travel to all corners of Co. Clare and then to Hospitals all over 

Ireland FREE OF CHARGE to the Clare Public. Contact James Lafferty 

Clare Community Officer (086)8323456 
 

Baptism: We welcome in our community Grace O’Grady baptised in 

Mullagh Church this weekend. 

Sympathy:  Sympathy to Noeleen O’Neill on the death of her dad 

Geoff Harding and to death Murphy and Dooley families on the death 

of James Murphy in Miltown. 

RECENTLY MARRIED:  Congratulations to Darina Lynch and Brendan 

O’Brien who were married on this weekend. 

Lourdes 2022  After an absence of two years, due to the Covid 

pandemic our Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes resumes again this year 

from 28th June to 3rd July, direct from Shannon Airport.  Sick or 

assisted pilgrims will not travel this year.  Cost  €739 to €759 depending 

on the choice of hotel , Agena or La Solitude. To reserve your place 

please contact Joe Walsh Tours -Tel; 01-2410800 , 

email: info@joewalshtours.ie Post: Joe Walsh Tours 69 O'Connell 

Street Dublin 1  The autumn pilgrimage will take place from 2nd to 7th 

October 2022.  Enquiries to Fr Tom Ryan Pilgrimage Director  087- 

2349816 or tfryan.ennis@gmail.com 

Fáilte ar Ais Céilí at Cois na hAbhna, Galway Rd. Ennis, Sunday, March 

20th,  3pm - 6pm with the Tulla Céilí Band. Tickets €10.  Phone 065 68 

24276 / www.coisnahabhna.ie  for more info. 

KIB SPORTS LOTTO  The Last Jackpot was:  €3300  Numbers: 01, 18, 23, 

25.   NO Jackpot Winner.  €100 Winner: Ciara & Saoirse O’Shea c/o 

Anne McGuire. €20 Winners: Mary O’Brien, Mullagh. Stephen O’Grady, 

Doonogan. Isla & Nicola Talty, Caherush. Orla Cleary, Coore. Chris 

power, Quilty.  Next Draw Monday 21/03/2022 and Jackpot will be 

€3,400! Please support KIB Sports Lotto on www.locallotto.ie  Lotto 

tickets are on sale in Paschal O’Dwyers Filling Station Quilty, Beatrice’s 

XL Shop Quilty, Committee members. 

GENTLE EXERCISE CLASS IN MULLAGH HALL Will not be on Thursday 

the 17th March, but will resume on Thursday 24th March from 11am to 

12 noon, donation of €5 per person and you are more than welcome 

to stay for a cup of tea/coffee and chat afterwards! 

KIB GAA Club Poker classic: On Good Friday 15th April 2022 at the 

Quilty tavern at 9pm sharp.  Bonus for early entrance.  €30 entry fee.  

€2000 pro rata.  Please contact Michael Considine 086 845 0848 for 

tickets.  

COORACLARE BINGO RETURNS!!Cooraclare Bingo is delighted to 

announce that it is resuming, "Back in Cooraclare Hall" on Sunday 20th 

March2022 at 8.30pm. This is a great night in our Parish for all who 

attend and everyone is welcome from near or far. Please come and join 

in this coming St. Patrick's Weekend.  

Adult Learners' Week  7-11th March Taster workshops at College of 

Further Education and Training, Ballard Road, Milltown Malbay.  An 

opportunity to try something new. Come along and bring a friend. Also 

an Information Morning on Friday 11th from 10am-1pm where you can 

drop in and hear about course options.  For more details and to pre-

book taster workshops phone us at 065 708 4774. 

National Learning Network - Training Opportunities 

If you have experienced a personal setback, long-term illness, have a 

disability or are an early school leaver one of National Learning 

Network's full-time Courses will give you the confidence to open up 

new opportunities for further training or employment. We currently 

have vacancies on our Employer Based Training Programme 

which offers the opportunity to train in an Employer's business or 

company while still enjoying all the supports of a training 

programme.  This free programme gives you the choice of type of job 

you would like to get experience in and what location suits you 

best.  To find out more: phone 061 229777 or 0873454408 or email 

limerick@nln.ie. 

Limerick and Clare Education and Training Board, Further Education 

and Training, Miltown Malbay Campus, Ballard Road present 'My Baby 

and Me' for parent and their child under 3 years, who would like to 

meet other parents and learn about their role as a child's first teacher 

and the value of the home as a learning place, creating a stimulating 

learning environment, use of technology with children, strong focus on 

oral language and parents receive a free book for baby at each 

class. This is a Free course with tea and scones served and starts Friday 

25th  March 9:30-11:30am. Also, 'Reading your Local Landscape' a 15 

week course every Tuesday about geology, biodiversity, archaeology 

and the natural heritage of Mid West Clare. This course is also free. 

Introductory workshop on Tuesday 15 March 2-4pm. Please contact 

Katie Lewis at 086 7807631 for more info and to book your place. 
 

COMMUNITY WALKA word of that’s for all for all who 

participated in the Community Walk, we hope to have 

another walk in the near future, we will keep you 

updated. 

If anybody would like a call on the First Fridays please contact The 

Parish Office 085 1872212 or Fr. Donagh 087 2322140 
 

A PRAYER FOR UKRAINE 

God of peace and justice, 

We pray for the people of Ukraine today. 

We pray for peace and the laying down of weapons. 

We pray for all those who fear for tomorrow, 

That your Spirit of comfort would draw near to them. 

We pray for those with power over war or peace, 

For wisdom, discernment and compassion  

to guide their decisions. 

Above all, we pray for all your precious children, at rish and in 

fear. That you would hold and protect them. 

We pray in the name of Jesus, the Prince of Peace. 

Amen. 
 

UKRAINE 

The people of Ukraine are suffering hugely at this time.  We 

will have a retiring collection on Weekend of 26th & 27th March 

in Quilty and Coore Church and on Sunday 3rd April in Mullagh 

Church. 
 

Reflection 

It isnt the single things you do, 

It’s the things you leave undone, 

Which give you a little heartache 

At the setting of the sun. 

The gentle word forgotten, 

The letter you didn’t write; 

The flowers you might have sent, 

And your haunting ghoists tonight. 

The stone you might have lifted 

Out of your brothers way; 

The little heart-felt counsel 

You were hurried too much to say. 

The tender touch of the hand, 

The gentle and kindly tone; 

Which we have no more time or thought for, 

With troubles enough of our own. 
 

THE SYNOD (GATHERING) 

Pope Francis has decided that a synod (gathering) is 

needed to bring about the views of the Church.  The 

three areas which will be of interest are: 

• Community 

• Participation and 

• Reaching out 

KIB And Miltown Parishes have formed a committee to 

gether information on all of the above. 

For the next few weeks there will be lots of informaton 

available including a survey for you to fill out. We will be 

encouraginf all of you to fill out an annoymous, 

confidential survey which will be available with your 

newsletter. Looking forward to your participation. 

Beannacht Dé Oraibh. 
 


